


Under section 28 of the Act you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman of this response. Contact details for the Ombudsman can be found at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases its responses to official information 
requests where possible, and out response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Gabby Boag 
Team Leader Government Relations 




